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Koinonia: Fellowship, 
participation, sharing. 
This describes what has been happening  
at the Wright House!

We have had several Airmen and 
Guardians ask us to disciple them! 
We have been memorizing verses 
and learning together who we are 
as children of God. Just moments 
ago, I met one-on-one with a 
Guardian, and he shared what a 
difference our ministry is making in 
his life. He even sees a difference in 
the atmosphere at work because of 
those who are attending. Naturally, 
we were encouraged to hear this, 
but we can only praise God for His work and the doors He 
is opening! We want to thank you for being a part of our 
team, too, as we couldn’t do this alone.

We have also been blessing families of deployed spouses. 
One of our chaplains had to leave his wife and seven kids to 
serve his country overseas for seven to eight months. Letty 
let them know that we would love to support the wife by 
watching their kids and preparing meals when she needs 
a break. We have enjoyed inviting their kids over to play 
on occasion and feeding them special meals. It was fun to 
hear them say they had such a fun time that they want to 
come back for a longer time! It is a blessing to know that we 
can shine a bit of light and encouragement into their lives 
during an incredibly stressful season.

Grismore’s Garage has also been busy! One 
of our Airmen melted down a piston on his 
engine and didn’t have the funds to pay for 
a shop to fix it. 
The estimate was 
around $4,000! I 
told him if he was 
willing to help, we 
could get a lower-
mile engine and 
do the swap in 
our garage. Letty 
supplied us with 
food and coffee 

while we worked to get the old engine out and the new one 
installed. We had a good time wrenching together and had 
some great conversations as we worked. This also opened 
the opportunity to perform six oil changes and add several 
more friends to our Bible study group.

A Guardian involved in our ministry has a truck with a 
badly rusted frame that made her safety very sketchy. This 
past Saturday, she brought her truck over so I could cut the 
bad section out of the frame and fabricate new pieces for it. 
I then gave her a quick lesson on welding, and the two of 

us worked to weld it all back together 
again. It was wonderful for Letty 
and me to use our gifts to bless and 
encourage her. She is also one whom 
Letty is discipling.

Please keep us in prayer as we disciple, 
provide for, and encourage those God 
has put in our path. We praise God 
that He has been growing our support 
team and providing for the financial 
needs of The Wright House! Thank 
you for being a part of this team and 
faithfully lifting us in prayer.

Dwight and Letty!

To join our monthly support team or make a one-time  
donation, please give online at Cadence.org/Grismore  
or contact Cadence Donor Services. Thank you!

Wright House
2283 Colony Trail
Beavercreek, OH 45434-7055

Dwight.Grismore@Cadence.org
419.718.3112

Letty.Grismore@Cadence.org
937.974.8372

Acct.# 10905

GIVE ONLINEPARTNERSHIP INVOLVEMENT

Dwight & Letty Grismore

DONOR SERVICES: PO Box 1268, Englewood, CO 80150  •  800.396.6680 or 303.762.1400  •  Donate@Cadence.org  •  Cadence.org


